
VFW WELCOMES TOWN OF NEWBURGH  

EMPLOYEES TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD 

 
VFW 973 Quarter Master David McTammney (left), Town Councilman Anthony LoBiondo, Town Supervisor  

Gil Piaquadio, VFW Auxiliary President Marge Mercer, Code Compliance Supervisor Jerry Canfield, and Deputy 

Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley (right). 

 

The Town of Newburgh opened a new location at 21 Hudson Valley Professional Plaza in July 

2020.  This newly renovated 7,500 square foot building houses the Town’s Code Compliance and 

Animal Control Departments along with its’ Zoning and Planning Boards. 

 

On October 5th, members of the Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) Post 973 welcomed Town 

employees to the neighborhood with refreshments.  VFW Post 973 is a direct neighbor to the Town 

and is located only a minute away from the Town’s new location. 

 

During this event, VFW Auxiliary President Marge Mercer announced that the VFW is hosting a 

Boutique (Yard Sale) at 19 Hudson Valley Professional Plaza on October 24th from 9:00 a.m. to 

2:00 p.m. and many great items will be available for purchase.  The Rain Date is October 25th. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanked the VFW for their generosity and all the 

excellent work that they do to serve our veterans and community. 
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